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April 6, 2022 

Public Utilities Commission Staff 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Cl 
SOUTH DAKOTA He: /\[TI.J 
DEPARTMENT OF c:t-\ .I n 

Office of the Secretary 

RECEIVED 
APR 11 2022 

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Re: HP22-001 - In the Matter of the Application by SCS Carbon Transport LLC for a 
Permit to Construct a Carbon Dioxide Transmission Pipeline 

Dear Commission Staff: 

The South Dakota Department of Health has been requested to comment on the 
potential health impacts associated with a proposed carbon dioxide pipeline. The South 
Dakota Department of Health has not taken a specific public health position on carbon 
dioxide pipelines. However, if the permit process raises specific concerns that you 
would like the Department of Health to evaluate, we can do so at that time. 

Sincerely, ~ 

~:!d 
Secretary of Health 




